
I very much support HB 1469. I feel that the more transparency in government, the better. I can see a circumstance
where a legislator has properly filed his interests in the process of running for office. Then he's elected and, precisely
because he's won, he's approached by persons with their own interests that conflict with those of ND voters. All a
legislator's business dealings and other interests should be clearly stated so that ND voters can decide at the next
election for themselves whether or not the legislator has been truly representing them.


